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Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
5 Hamis Court, Bldg. #G

Monterey, CA 93940

Re: Existing and Future Water Needs Estimates
Dear Mr. Berger:

The Monterey County Board of Supervisors supports the 12,500 acre feet per year for
replacement needs and the 4,500 acre feet per year for future water needs of the cities,

agencies, and the unincorporated area of Montercy County within the jurisdiction of the
Monterey Peninsula Water District. :

The Monterey County Water Resources Agency continues to believe that any regional

water project should also include capacity for existing and future potable water supply
needs for the former Fort Ord, Castroville, Salinas and areas of North Monterey County.

Sincerely,

Jure O

Dave Potter
Chairman, Board of Supervxsors

Clork to the Board + 188 W. Allsal 8t., Salinas, California 93301 « (831) 755-5068 » ctib @ co.monterey.ca.us






